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Multi Academy Trust
Our Mission, Vision and Values
Mission: The Roseland Trust provides outstanding education for our communities, where everyone
succeeds.

Vision: To inspire a love of learning within environments that are haoppy, respectful and
challenging, where everyone feels valued and able to reach their full potential.

Values: Kindness, Ambition, Responsibility.

Tregony School Three Rs

Respectful, Responsible and Resilient

The Roseland
Multi Academy,
tru st.

Where everyone succeeds
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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

As we are in the final term of the year, we inevitably start to consider class structures for next year. On
Thursday June 2%9th, our new reception intake and our existing pupils will spend the day in the class
they will be placed in, in September. Our Year és will spend the day at The Roseland Academy. As has
always been the case, our school has some mixed year groups which means, this year, that some Year
4s will be split between Porthcurnick Class and Portholland Class. We have decided, due to the size of
the cohort, that Porthluney will be a Year 6 only class in September 2023. You will receive a letter after
half-term, informing you of which teacher/teachers will be teaching in each class and where your
child will be placed, as there will be staffing changes due to the restructuring of the Trust's primary
schools and maternity leave staff. Our nursery will also be holding an Open Day and will be offering
tours on this day for any new children who are looking to start in September. Please see the poster
aottached below and see a member of our nursery staff if you wish to book a slot.

Payment Reminders:

As we are in the Summer Term and we are fast approaching our school residential trips, please can
you ensure that payments are made. We are requesting that a minimum of 50% of the total cost is
made by Friday 26th May to secure your child’s place. The remaining balance must be paid by Friday
16th June. Payments can be made on The Gateway. There is still some money owed for school trips, it
is important that these are paid by Monday 22nd May and should be paid prior to the trip taking
place. Thank you. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Little Carne Nursery carried out an investigation about recycling this week after listening to a story
called ‘Somebody Crunched Collin.’ They were able to sort recycling into different materials and
reuse it in different ways. They have also enjoyed lots of outdoor play creating locks and channels for
boats, creating currents and waves and manipulating the direction of the water.

Towan Class have been working hard this week, producing some fantastic writing. They have been
writing about where they would travel if they had a magic carpet and what they would find in a magic
box. The children have also been exploring the concept of “floating and sinking’. They have learnt
that if an object has air in it, most of the time it will float. In music, the children have been exploring
beats and thoroughly enjoyed making up their own beats using different types of musical
instruments.

In history this week, Summers Class have been learning about early trains and the Rainhill Trials, a
competition in 1829 to find the best passenger locomotive to take people from Liverpool to
Manchester. They all wanted to know who won this competition, and found out that it was
Stephenson’s ‘Rocket’ that was the winner.

Pendower Class pupils have been working incredibly hard completing their KS1 SATs. We are very
proud of them. In art, they have been looking at lots of maps. Then the children made their own
maps using a range of materials including charcoal, crayons and pencils. Please see our class blog
for photos.

Porthcurnick class this week have written some excellent new versions of the Mermaid of Zennor, in
history, they wrote non-chronological reports on packet ships, they learned some French playground
games and in tennis they practised starting a rally with a serve.

Portholland Class have, once again, demonstrated their enthusiasm and knowledge of the Ancient
Egyptians. On Wednesday, they had the opportunity to go to The Royal Cornwall Museum where they
were able to re-enact the process of mummification, handle and identify artefacts as well as see a
real-life mummy! They have also learnt about Ancient Egyptiaon society and which roles are most
important and have made their own papyrus, ready to make a scroll.
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This week, our Y6 pupils enjoyed their first sailing trip of the Summer. The children all enjoyed a day
at Percuil river where they sailed in small boats. We were impressed to see how well the children
worked together to sail. In our art lesson this week, the children explored an evocative painting called
‘A Hopeless Dawn’ by Frank Bramley. The class were given free-reign to decide what they wrote in
response to the painting; some children chose to write poems, which were excellent.

Kate Douglass

Heaodteacher

S0l Counglt \*

The School Coundl has supported us with deciding the cultures of our school. We have decided on
Tregony's ‘Three Rs' - Respectful, Responsible and Resilient.

Congratulations to our newly elected members:
Pendower - Noah, Charlie

Porthcurnick - Chester, Tilly

Porthollond - Delio, Isaac

Porthluney - Eva, Katia

Respectful, Responsible and Resilient

Please see the link below for our latest online safety newsletter.

https://tregony.eschools.co.uk/cms manage/edit page/472334
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Tuesday 23rd May - Porthluney Trip to Penlee Art Gallery
Wednesday 24th May - Pendower Class Trip
Thursday 25th May - Year 6 Sailing all day

Half-term Monday 29th May - 2nd June
INSET Friday 9th June 2023

22nd-23rd June Year 3/4 camp

29th June Whole School Transition Day

3rd-6th July Years 5/6 London Trip
Thursday 13th July 215 am Sports Day

Inset Days for 2022/23

e Friday 9th June 2023
e Monday 24th July
e Tuesday 25th July

30th June Early Years and Key Stage 1 Newquay Zoo Trip

Monday 17th July 3.30 - 5.00pm: Drop-in Parents’ Evening

Little Carne:

Towan: .

Summers:

Pendower:

Porthcurnick:

Portholland: Layla for a super narrative based
upon the book, The Egyptian Cinderello.
Porthluney:
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* Class certificates . -
Little Carne: Poppy for her fantastic
participation during adult led activities.
Towan: Fergus for persevering and showing
great care with his activities this week
Summers: Arthur for trying hard to improve his
handwriting at home and in school

Porthcurnick: Otis for improved handwriting and
behaviour. Jayden for more independent maths.
Portholland: David for joining in with class
discussion and increasing in confidence
Porthluney: Annie and Tom for the excellent
poems they wrote in response to a painting.

Team captains and points
Godrevy: Isaac, Seth: 1245
Trevose: Annie, Tristan: 1388
St Anthony: Ben, Nancy: 1273
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Towan 94.05%
Summers: 97.41%
99.04%
95.56%
Portholland: 94.92%
Porthluney: 97.66%
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White band - Isla Blue band - Rowan, Maizey, Jayden, Blue
Yellow band - Luna, Joey Green band - Lacey, Harriet, Arya, Tilly, Leo
Brown band -

Black band - Robert
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We would like to congratulate two pupils from our school who play for Truro Rugby Club
under 8s and were both awarded an end of season trophy and medal. Rory won the most
improved player award and Gabriel won the coaches award.

(B

Find us on Facebook by searching: Tregony Community Primary School



Little Carne Nursery
OPEN DAY

Come and visit our Nursery,
meet our staff and introduce

Book your 30
minute tour now

01872530643
ewood@tregonyschool.co.uk
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